

Emergency Planning Report

Mark Carter, Director of Student Services and Safety May 4, 2021

PRE-COVID (PRIOR TO MARCH 2020)

Safety Task Force – Five Subgroups.

- Training
- Safety Plans
- Supplies
- Reunification
- Communication

COVID-19 (March 2020 to Present)

- PPE
- Reopening Plans
- AED's
- Respiratory Protection Plan
- School Radios
- Classroom Emergency Backpacks

MOVING FORWARD

PPE

 Continue to ensure the district has adequate supply of required PPE to keep students and staff safe

Transition

 Back into the Safety Task Force individual subgroups and continue to build on where we left off in February of 2020 **Questions?**